
April Meeting Overview

Next Meeting: Tuesday, May 21st @ 6pm

Carnival Recap/Review Teacher Appreciation Week Field Day Goals for Fundraising 

RECORD BREAKING YEAR!
HUGE thank you to all the
families and people of our
falcon community for
making it such a hit!
Discussion of having more
Bingo tables or having bingo
being played from 4-8 next
year!
Possibility of moving the
carnival outdoors due to
the increasing attendance!
Silent Auction items such as
recess, lunches and
announcements will take place
the last week of April.

May 6-10 
In lieu of annual luncheon,
Schmidt’s Food Truck will be
here for all staff to enjoy
on Tuesday, May 7th!

PTO will be purchasing/
having something for all
staff each day of the week
to enjoy!

This is also Right to Read
week, next year, the two
weeks will be scheduled at
different times!

Each classroom will need a
parent volunteer to help
with transitions throughout
the day. 

Lunch will be provided for
the staff and volunteers.

Kona ICE will be at the Field
Day this year!

Water bottles will be given
to ALL students for field
day!

May 17 WISHLIST TIME!

Due to the SUCCESS of the
carnival,  ALL staff at
Pleasantville will be able to
create a Wishlist of items
they would like to have for
the next school year for the
students to experience! 

This could not be made
possible without the
successful support of all
our fundraisers throughout
this year! Again, it has been
a RECORD BREAKING year!


